Gassman, Jeffery (Ext)

From: Pidgeon, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 4:28 PM
To: Gassman, Jeffery (Ext)

Jeff,

Thank you for your efforts this year. You were willing to step in and help us finish the Zenith Project. You were dependable, hard-working,
knowledgeable, and easy to work with. I’m sorry to see you go, and I hope that we can work together again in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael Pidgeon

GMP Officer

Novartis Pharmaceuticals Corp.,
Pharmaceutical Operations Suffern
25 Old Mill Road

Suffern, NY 10901

USA

Phone +1 845 3686717

Cell + 1845 7218916

Fax +1 N.A.
michael.pidgeon@novartis.com
www.novartis.com




